
GMS Daily Announcements

Thursday, May 16th, 2024
● Today is a B2 Day for band lessons and make-up choir lessons for Mr.

Winkel today.

● All 6th Grade Band members will be performing for the 4th graders

tomorrow morning. You need to bring your red shirts to school and

instruments. Meet in the band wing at 8:50 am.

● 8th grade and 6th grade choir students will be heading to the High School

today for your dress rehearsal. 8th grade should meet in the lunchroom at

8:35 this morning, and 6th grade will be leaving right after your lunch.

● Congratulations to all of the staff members who were recognized at the

HASD banquet last evening. It was also great to see colleagues there to

support all of you! Thank you for all you do for our students!

● Just a reminder the Great America Permission slips are due for 8th grade

students. If you need another slip, please come to the office to get one.


